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bill floyd

From: Mike Owens <mountaingeology@frontier.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 2:12 PM
To: Allen -FS Nicholas; douglas.meloche@usda.gov; heather.luczak@usda.gov
Subject: FOIA Request - Chattooga River - WSR-ORW - North Carolina

Since my earlier request for information I have learned I need to make this request in a formal manner. 
 
Therefore, this is a request for records pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act - FOIA. 
These records are specifically identified in a FOIA request made by Mr. Bill Floyd on September 22, 2017, dealing with 
management of this river . 
 
A January 24, 2018 letter from Regional Forester Arney to Mr. Floyd indicated 195 pages were available for immediate 
release. 
I understand the USFS has referenced this FOIA file as #2018-FS-R8-00827-F. 
As I am entitled to request, pursuant to FOIA, please quickly provide me (via email) with electronic copies of all those 195 
pages in this file. 
 
There should be no charges for this request. As an "other requester" please recognize that I am entitled to two hours of 
free research time and 100 pages of free paper copying. 
Since I am requesting electronic copies sent by email there should be no paper copying charges. 
Also, there should be no charges for research because the records already exist in the file. 
Furthermore, since this request is in the public interest, not commercial interest, I request a waiver of any fees. 
 
I have talked with several other people who share my concerns about sediment in the WSR-ORW Chattooga River in NC.
I'm sure they will be interested in the information in this file and I will share it with them. 
 
 
 Please expedite my request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Owens 
              
 


